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Date: 15 December 2024 17:45:18

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi

b

I'm emailing you to strongly object to the proposed housing estate at Pincent Hill in
Tilehurst.

This is a beautiful area full of wild animals like deers, badgers and birds and is great for
dog walking and just an area of nature.

The access is a daft location which is constantly grid lock at weekends and especially Bank
Holidays.

There isn't sufficient space at local schools, GP surgeries or dentists which won't be
resolved.

The fire service have been and have also said access in emergencies isn't sufficient.

The government plans to plant new trees to help the environment, why are you chopping
down established areas that are more effective than new ones.

This is a daft and short sighted view and should remain as natural area and not houses.

Kind regards
Charlotte
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